
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Early Closure for Year 6 into 7 Opening Evening – Thursday 3rd October 2024 
 
Just to remind you that our Open Evening for Year 6 into Year 7 (for a place in September 2025) 
takes place on Thursday 3rd October. 
 
To allow preparations for this we will be ending school a little earlier at 1.25pm on that day.  The 
school buses/coaches have been rearranged to collect students at this earlier time.  Free School 
Meal lunches will be available for those who are entitled to them and can be collected from the 
canteen at 1.25pm on that day.    We will ask students/parents to order these in advance through 
completing this form: Free School Meal Form. 
 
 
Whilst writing, I would also like to congratulate all students on the extremely calm and purposeful 
start to the school year so far as well as thanking parents/carers for the excellent support that they 
have provided for us and our students as we work together to ensure that the school experience is 
as good as possible. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Dr Robin Bassford 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOg7dWQpfKhdOlKpGYT90WD5UQzlFSFlWMzZTTEtKVlBZVldROFlONTg0Ry4u

